To: ASC Subcommittee B 

From:  Christine Ballengee Morris, Associate Professor, Art Education, American Indian Studies Coordinator

RE:  467 Powwow Course Suggestions (10/11/07)

Date:  November 6, 2007

First, thank you Dr. Lee for working with me and clarifying the suggestions that were requested.  Hopefully, I addressed all of the concerns. 

I added my contact information on the syllabus. Three clarifications revolved around assessment and were addressed within the syllabus by connecting assignments to possible points earned, defining the role of powwow attendance (page 5 and 7), and restructuring the research assignments paper length to 15-20 pages, which does not include the reference section.  I also changed the language to be consistent by using the term reference.  I was asked to change the language used in the course information letter from 7,000 words to 20 pages, which was completed. The last request that was addressed was to add “GEC third writing and social diversity course” in “Other Course Information” of the New Request Form.  I have attached the revised syllabus, letter, and course form.  
